
Hearing re-opened on 11/7/18 at 8:00pm, Graz Engineering, 429 West Rd, owner is Repaal.  

This is a septic replacement 

Changes to the plan – marked the wetlands on the plan and on the property. 

The flagging changed some of the 100 ft buffer. 

Commission asked to sleeve the pipe to the septic leach area for the first 90 ft, from the 

house to the leach field, because of its proximity to the edge of wetlands. 

Proposes a boulder wall to hold the 40 mil impermeable barrier on the edge of the system 

because it is too close to the road to continue a slope out from the leach field. 

Rework required on the installation of the siltation fencing to show that the ends of the 

siltation fencing are dug into and buried 6-8 inches. 

Will make that revision and change the revision date on the plan. 

Hearing closed at 8:09 pm  Cathy will write the OOC. 


